
 
June 7, 2019 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
Notice of Qualified Bidder: RFQ 19-333 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFQ 19-333 UV Disinfection 
Equipment - Pre-Qualifications 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City of Boise has pre-qualified the following 
suppliers: 
 

• Trojan Technologies Group, LLC 
• Xylem Water Solutions USA, Inc. 

 
The City will be utilizing the services of McAlvain Construction, Inc. to issue the 
invitation to bid for the disinfection equipment.  The procurement bid documents 
will only be available to the qualified suppliers listed above.  Award will be based 
on the total cost of ownership to the City of Boise.   
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your 
participation in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tammi Leatham 
 
Tammi Leatham 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8172 


